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2023 DOORS OPEN

Cathy Colebatch advised that the City of Barrie will not be participating in the 2023 Doors Open event.

Ms. Colebatch discussed her concerns surrounding communications and promotion of Barrie’s participation in
the Doors Open event as its a County of Simcoe event. She noted her concerns associated with
communicating to the public about participating in the event.

The Committee discussed participating in the 2024 Doors Open event and obtaining assistance from staff in
Access Barrie to promote and communicate the event to the municipality.
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